
March 8, 2017     

Press Release:                    
  

Attention:  
Dental Assisting Educators & 
Practicing Dental Assistants 

  

Dear Dental Assisting Educators & Practicing Dental Assistants:  
  
Mark your calendar for May 5, 2017 to attend a special presentation for ALL Dental 
Assistants and Educators.  The Texas Dental Assistants Association extends a special 
invitation to come hear Ms. Kelly Parker, Texas State Board of Dental Examiner's Executive 
Director.  Ms. Parker will be addressing issues associated with processing RDA certificates 
and the other expanded function certificates available to Dental Assistants; covering the 
following hot issues in addition to other TSBDE concerns: 
 

 Dental Assistant Background Checks 

 Dental Assisting schools assisting students with the registration application process 

 Dental Assisting renewal process 
 

Sponsored by: 
 
 

 

Date: May 5, 2017 

Place: TDA Meeting, Marriott Riverwalk Hotel 
 889 E. Market Street, Salon A-B (Mezzanine level) 
 San Antonio, TX  78205 

Time: 9:00am 

Contact: Ronda Lane, TDAA Program Chair 
 Email: vantroba@verizon.net 
 Phone:  972-986-6855 

 


